
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE 
 
 
 

Under the GDPR Act (2018) we are obliged to obtain your permission to hold personal information about 

you, electronically (on computers) or manual records stored securely. 

Our obligation is to use this information responsibly and legally. We are obliged, on request, to provide 

you with a copy of the information that is held on our records. Please note, your picture may also 

appear in our newsletters, for instance, when you are seated in the hall at a main meeting. 

By signing this renewal form, you are granting HIARA this permission. Please note that we will never 

knowingly pass on your details to a third party without your permission. 

If you would like further information on this subject, please contact the membership secretary. 

 


